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 Interschool Moderation 

 

On Wednesday 27 June, students will be released at 1.30pm as staff will be 

attending Interschool moderation meetings at Whanganui Girls College. 

The buses will run at the normal time, and the Library Homework Centre will be open 

as usual. 

 

 

 Reporting 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to remind parents about the Live reporting 

process which we have introduced this year. 

All reports can be accessed through the Kamar portal. If you are unsure how to do 

this please contact the School, and help will be given. 

Parents should check the Parental Portal every two to three weeks for new 

comments, as there is no set time of ‘issue,’ and it will vary from subject to subject. 

 

I have found that our students are very good at accessing the Kamar portal, so I 

encourage parents to view the comments together with your son(s) or daughter(s), 

and discuss their academic progress. 

 

For parents without internet access, we have an iPad in the Student Centre which is 

set up to access the Kamar portal. In fact, any parents are welcome to use it. 

 

There will be another Interim Report issued early in Term 3, and this will be tied to 

the second round of Student Achievement Conferences scheduled for Thursday 9 

and Friday 10 August. 

 

You can of course contact us at any time to discuss any matters relating to your son 

or daughter. 

 

 

Elizabeth Spooner 

Associate Principal 


